


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org  

Sr. Eva     (Adult Faith Formation Director)           sreva@stjosephlb.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 26
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time! This Sunday’s Scriptures offer us a 

lesson in community. From the Book of Numbers to the Gospel of Mark, the Spirit of 

God is at work in our world descending upon all of us and at work in places that 

would surprise us. The Spirit of God is a prophetic Spirit stirring up in the lives of all 

people so that peace and justice might reign in all of creation!  

 

Welcome to all the women participants in this weekend’s, “Welcome, 

Christ Renews His Parish Weekend.”  This is the third women’s retreat weekend here at 

St. Joseph’s. As you read this, the women are on retreat! Please pray for them and for 

all of those who are serving the retreatants as the Team!   Scroll down and meet the 

women who surrendered to the Lord and all of us this weekend. May the Lord Bless 

the sacrifice of these beautiful women and may the prophetic Holy Spirit empower 

them: 

 

 

Blessings on your week, 

Msgr. Kevin   

 

 

Renee Ashcraft 
Desiree Cirrincione 

Tina Gath 
Helen Haas 

Jessica Leon 
Sylvia McMillen 
Mary Ann Stine 
Valerie Traurig 

Toni Hanson 
Kathy Mills 
Kathy Orr 

Celeste Bove 

Andrea Misajon 
Cathleen Kuljis 

Eva Bryan 
Anna Ozorio 

Maegan Zabukovec 
Patti Wolf 

Ai-Chau Hoang 
Jean Menton 

Monica Sifuentes Munoz 
Judy DeRuyter 

Susana Zuluaga 
Tina Pham 



September 29, 2024               Page  4 



September 29, 2024               Page  5 



Welcome Christ Renews His Parish 
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A Special Opportunity 
for our Parish Men  

 

Openings are still  
available for  

Men’s Welcome Christ 
Renews His Parish Retreat 

next Month 
 

 

Connect with other men that have the 
desire to grow in their faith.  Experience 
Welcome Christ Renews His Parish 
Retreat weekend.  It is an incredible 
experience that will help you discover 
what's missing in your life and what to do 
about it. This is important! Take the time 
and sign up for the Men’s weekend.   

 

Men's weekend is 

October 19-20, 2024. 

 
Visit the parish website to sign up or find 

out more information.  
https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-

renews/ 

Please pray for our Women’s 

Welcome Christ Renews His 

Parish retreat that is 

happening this weekend.  

May everything go smoothly and may 

everyone involved be blessed with 

energy, wisdom, grace, and joyful 

spirits.  May the women attending the 

retreat feel the power of the Holy 

Spirit and experience renewal through 

Christ and feel a stronger connection 

with one another and with St. Joseph 

Parish. 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-renews/
https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-renews/
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“You are being enriched in every way for all 

generosity, which through us produces 

thanksgiving to God.”   

-2 Cor 9:11. 

 

Feed-a-Baby Food Drive:  Thank you for the 

amazing support of last weekend’s baby product 

drive!  Combined with the School’s Drive, we 

collected over 20 shopping carts of food and 

other baby products.  $1,843 in cash donations 

were used to purchase additional baby products 

requested by Catholic Charities and New Life 

Beginnings. 

 

Nov. 23 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution:  DRIVERS NEEDED. As a parish 

community, we will support 70 families for 

Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter. Can you 

help us deliver? So meaningful to kids!  Please 

contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-7367 or 

jmsalinaz@yahoo.com.   

 

Family Adoptions:  Would you like to adopt a 

family to support Thanksgiving, Christmas, and 

Easter?  Questions?  Call Donna Luciene at (562) 

421-4993 or e-mail Rose Bauss 

cr.bauss@verizon.net. 

 

Oct. 26-27:  New Blanket Drive: Collecting new 

blankets for our Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution.  

  

For many opportunities to serve, please call Tim 

Clark, (562) 431-4385 and be attentive to  

Skip-a-Meal donations during the holiday 

season! 

Come and spend an hour with our Lord Jesus 

Christ in the Blessed Sacrament.  

Experience what Catholic author  

Matthew Kelly calls  

“The Classroom of Silence,”  

and respond to Jesus’ call: “Could you not 

watch with me one hour?” (Matthew 26:40).  

 

Deacon Tom & Pat Halliwell will lead Eucharistic  

Adoration this Friday October 4th 

at 8:00 am. 

Adoration  

 Our next Book Club  

meeting is  

Wednesday, November 20th 

 at 7pm on Zoom  

 Jesus' Alternative Plan: The 

Sermon on the Mount by 

Richard Rohr O.F.M. 

(September 6, 2022 updated 

edition) 

 

“Acclaimed spiritual leader and Franciscan priest 

Richard Rohr explores the implications of 

Christ’s best-known teachings in the Sermon on 

the Mount, offering a fresh perspective on what 

it means for Christian life today.” Jesus' 

Alternative Plan: The Sermon on the Mount: 

Rohr O.F.M., Richard: 9781632534163: 

Amazon.com: Books 

All are welcome!                                                  

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 
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Our next get together will be at the El Dorado 

Restaurant on Monday, October 14th at 9:30.   

Join us for a nice time catching up with old friends 

and meeting new friends.  When you arrive, tell 

the server that you are with St. Joseph and he/she 

will direct you to the area we are gathering 

in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/her own 

breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  And for future reference, we will be 

meeting there the 2nd Monday of every month, at 

the same time, until the hall is finished. 

Seniors Group 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

If you think you can’t survive grieving, and  

Your dreams feel shattered, consider joining 

Our support groups:  

Tuesday 9:30-11:30 a.m. each week beginning 

July 30- October 29.  Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister, maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 

OR 

Wednesday 7–8:30 p.m. each week beginning 

July 31
st
.  Register at www.griefshare.org/

groups/241498 . Contact Liz Ferletic-Frith at 

 elizfrith@gmail.com  or 714/488-4524 

 

STAR safety for parking lots 

 

Consider using the STAR method to keep your 

children safe in parking lots. The organization 

Connecting for Kids offers the STAR method to 

remind children of simple steps when they are in 

a parking lot. S: STOP as soon as you get out of 

the car. T: TOUCH a safe space on your car and 

do not move. A: Pay ATTENTION to the cars 

around you and the directions an adult gives 

you. R: Wait for an adult to tell you that you 

are READY to go! For more tips, 

visit bagintheback.org. 

Did You Know? 
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